
NBSC Conducts Retirement Counselling Programme 
 
52nd Retirement Counselling Programme for NABARD Officers was conducted from 

05 to 07 June 2017 at NBSC, Lucknow. The programme was inaugurated by Dr. P J 

Ranjith, Principal, NBSC. Shri S V Sardesai, Vice Principal, NBSC was also present. A 

total of 17 officers participated in the programme. The programme covered various 

topics of interest/utility in post-retirement life such as spiritual approach to life, 

preventive and curative measures of health, post-retirement concerns, Yoga - a way of 

life, investment opportunities and tax implications etc. The sessions were handled by 

expert speakers. The participants appreciated the programme organised by NBSC. 

Shri Arobinda Kumar Sarkar, DGM/Faculty Member, NBSC was the Programme 

Director.  

A few photographs taken on the occasion are enclosed. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


